Young, Shaneka

From: Henrichs, Darlene

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 9:03 AM
To: Young, Shaneka

Subject: FW: Resignation from HPB

Sarit Sela’s Resignation

From: Sarit Sela [mailto:saritselal @gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 12:37 PM
To: Henrichs, Darlene

Subject: Re: Resignation from HPB

Thank you, D. Let me know if you'd like me to continue serving on the board until you have a replacement for
my seat.

Thanks
Sarit

On Wednesday, February 5, 2014, Henrichs, Darlene <henrichsd(@cityofgainesville.org> wrote:

Sarit, I'm sadden but understand your resignation. The best for you and your family in the future and we’ll run in to each
other, I'm sure.

Warm Regards,

D.

From: Sarit Sela [mailto:saritselal @gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2014 9:43 PM
To: Henrichs, Darlene

Subject: Resignation from HPB

Dear D.,

It was nice to see you again today in the meeting. Further to our conversation, please accept this email as
my formal registration notice from the Historic Preservation Board. I am resigning due to personal
circumstances unrelated to the work of the board.



I truly enjoyed serving on the board in the past two and a half years, and I hope my service has been useful to

our community. I would like to thank you personally for your tremendous help and guidance as Liaison for the
Board.

I would be grateful if you could confirm the acceptance of my resignation.

Regards,

Sarit



